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Dear Parents 

 

Christmas is nearly upon us and I would like to take 

this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas. I 

hope you all have a wonderful Christmas holiday and 

find at least some time to relax and enjoy time with 

the family. 
 

Sharing our learning with you! 
 

Book Fayre 

Over £632 worth of books was spent during our 

recent visit from Scholastic book fayre, which 

resulted in commission of just over £315 in books 

for the school. Many thanks for your participation in 

this event. 
 

Well done to Abby Hayes P6, Carli Johnstone P6 and 

Lucas Nicolson P1 who won the School Christmas 

Card competition. Their designs were sent out and  

represented the school. Congratulations to all 3. 
 

Scottish Afternoon 

What a wonderful day we had on Friday 29th 

November, as we once again celebrated our Scottish 

culture and traditions through song, dance, poetry 

and images. Between ticket sales and 

raffle, we raised just over £700 for 

school funds. The comments left by 

family and friends were amazing. We 

are delighted everyone enjoyed their 

afternoon. 
 

P2 & P3 Read, Write & Count Bags 

This month also saw P2 and P3 all receive bag gifting 

donated by the Scottish Book Trust. These bags are 

all pitched at the appropriate age range and are full 

of brilliant books and goodies for you to share with 

your child. If you would like more information on this 

please visit the Scottish Book Trust website where 

there are lots of helpful tips and information on how 

to support your child’s love of reading. 
 

Rag Bag Collection 

Many thanks for your support with this event. We 

raised £76.80 for school funds, which helped to 

fund Christmas parties. 

 

 

 

 
 

P7 to Barsail Pantomime 

To start the number of transition activities Primary 

7 will undertake this year, P7 were invited to Barsail 

Primary School to see their Christmas Pantomime. 

Before the show they enjoyed lunch with their peers 

at Barsail and had the opportunity to get to know 

them better. Everyone really enjoyed the Pantomime 

and were very impressed with the performance. 
 

Christmas Parties 

December is definitely a time of celebration. Every 

class held a Christmas party, which was thoroughly 

enjoyed by both pupils and staff. P1-2 had a very 

special visitor and we thank the Parent Council for 

their help in funding this venture.  

 
 

Bubblegum and Fluff 

Our P6 pupils joined with P6 pupils from Langbank 

Primary and spent the morning at Inchinnan Parish 

Church to work with Ann Knox, the Minister, to 

explore the story of Jesus’s birth. A variety of 

activities were undertaken, including making a 

Christmas tile. 
 

Congratulations to …. 
 

Term 1 House winners – team Beardmore 
 

Term 2 House Winners – team Luckinsford 
 

A house party will take place on Friday 10th January 

2020.  Well done and keep it up everyone! 
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Parental Feedback 

Many thanks to the 72% of parents who completed 

the parental feedback form issued in November. It 

was the first time we had used an online version and 

with such a good response, one which we will be 

duplicating in the future. A full copy of responses 

and our actions planned for going forward, will be 

issued on return in January.  

 

Celebrating Success 

I am delighted to share with you the following 
good news… 
 

 

Abby Hayes – Has been selected to go through to the 

Regional finals to represent West of Scotland at football. 

Ellie Daniels – 3rd place medal in gymnastics competition. 

Amelia Dickson & Amelia Taylor – took part in dance 

competition and team won 1st place. 

Scott & Chloe Miller – took part in 3k Santa Dash at 

Barshaw Park. 

Catherine Jeffery – took part in 3k Santa Dash at 

Barshaw Park. 

Amelia Taylor – 1st place in hip hop dance competition. 

Lucas Thursby – football medal won from recent match 

against Glennifer. 

Rhia McKenzie – visited Lapland and met Santa Claus. 

Joshua Dick – cycled over and back across the Erskine 

Bridge, raising £151.50 for Children in Need. 
 

Many congratulations to all our talented 
Children, we are all very proud of you! 

                                      
Please keep bringing in any awards/ achievements 
that have been awarded outside school, allowing us 
to celebrate them and share them with the whole 
school community 
 

 

Parent Council 
 

Many thanks to all those who came along to 

support the Christmas Fayre. A special thank you 

to all those who helped. - £856.71 raised 
 

The next meeting will be held 

at 6pm on Monday 13th January 2020 
 

 

 

Diary Dates – January 2020 
 

 

Monday 6th January 

- School re-opens 

Friday 10th January   

- Winning House Party 

Monday 13th January 

- 6pm Parent Council Meeting 

Wednesday 15th January 

- 1pm : Primary 1 registration 

Thursday 16th January  

- 10am : P5  Park Mains L3 event 

- 1pm : Primary 1 registration 

Friday 24th January  

- 1.30pm : P6&7 Burns Supper 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Class Assemblies : 

Friday 14th February  

- 9.45am : Primary 4 

Friday 6th March  

- 9.45am : Primary 3 

Wednesday 29th April  

- 9.45am : Primary 2 

Friday 15th May  

- 9.45am : Primary 1 

7th & 12th February : Inservice Days 

10th & 11th February : Holidays 

Monday 23rd – Friday 29th March  

- P7  Loch Insh 

Wednesday 1st April 

- 11am : Easter Service 

Thursday 2nd April 

- Stop for Spring break 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 
 

Nicola McGlynn 
 
 

Head Teacher 

Infant Registration  

Wednesday 15th & Thursday 16th January 

2020  


